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The Michael C. Carlos Museum Offers Free Fridays All Summer 

 

[Atlanta, Georgia, July 2, 2021]— The Carlos Museum is offering free admission to all visitors every Friday this 
summer now through August 13. The museum is fully open with no advanced reservations required. All are 
invited to come back and explore our permanent collections and connect with cultures from the ancient world 

to today. Visit before July 18 to view the Avatars of Vishnu, a beautiful student-curated exhibition on 
view now! To plan your visit, go to carlos.emory.edu.  
 
 

 
About the Michael C. Carlos Museum  

Since its formal establishment on Emory’s Atlanta campus in 1919, the Michael C. Carlos Museum has become one of 

the premier museums in the Southeast. The museum holds one of the most comprehensive collections in the region with 
artwork from ancient Egypt, Nubia, and the Near East; Greece and Rome; the Americas; Africa; and Asia as well as 

a collection of works on paper from the Renaissance to the present.  
 

Through world-class permanent collections and special exhibitions, innovative programming, and one-of-a-kind 
opportunities to engage with art firsthand, the Carlos Museum serves Emory University and the Atlanta community as 

a dynamic interdisciplinary center that cultivates literacy in the arts and fosters understanding of diverse religions 
and civilizations.  
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